enda Item

Milly Southworth

From:

chris burns <chrisburns87@hotmail.co.uk>

Sent:

08 April 2021 16:14

To:

admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject:

Electric charging point for Torpoint

Attachments:

0597F232-C117-46BE-B578-BD0495D0BE06.jpeq

Dear Torpoint Town Council

Please could the council look into creating a charging point for electric vehicles in Torpoint. Charging points for electric vehicles has just been installed at the Shell garage in Trerulefoot and Torpoint could be missing out on trade as the number of electric vehicles on Britain roads increases. (the Nissan Leaf which was one of the first mass produced electric cars has been in production for almost a decade now as with the electric offerings by Renault, Twizzy and more recently the Zoe) Almost all of the major car manufactures offered some sort of electric vehicles, including Ford, Volkswagen, Vauxhall, Hyundai, Kia, etc There already some electric vehicles on the roads in the Rame Peninsula and the numbers will just increase as the electric vehicles become more affordable and widespread(and more are brought as second hand purchases). Included is a picture of a charging point that could be put into the car park at the end of Fore Street.

Yours sincerely

Christopher burns.

Torpoint